
September 17, 2021 

 

Dear Mayor Ken Fulk & Allen City Councilmembers: 

 

I will be moving to McKinney, so I am submitting my resignation to the Parks & 

Recreation Board, effective September 30, 2021.  It has been a pleasure serving on the 

Board these past three years and I wish the Parks & Rec department continued success. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

LaReeda Rentie 




